
8802 27th Ave NE 
Tulalip, WA 98271

TulalipCares.org

Disclaimer: This report may 
be a summary of content 
provided by the recipient, 

not always complete 
quoted material.

Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Mighty to Save Ministries
Address:
390 NE Midway Blvd
Oak Harbor, WA 98277

Mailing Address:
P.O. Box 1738
Oak Harbor, WA 98277

Contact:
(360) 929-2959 
https://mightytosaveministries.wildapricot.org

Organization’s General Goals:
Mighty to Save Ministries is a non-profit organization formed to assist young 
adults wanting to transition from a life of addiction to one of sobriety.

Date of Award: Level:
2019 Q4 $500 to $2,500

Specific Use for This Award:
For more information, please read the attached report from  
Mighty to Save Ministries.
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390 NE Midway Blvd  

P.O Box 1738 
Oak Harbor, WA 98277 

(360)929-9259 
info@mightytosaveministries.org 

 
Report Code: Q4 2019 14.2 
March 9, 2020 
 
Dear Marilyn Sheldon and Tulalip Tribal Members, 

 

On March 17, 2020 Mighty to Save Ministries, located in Oak Harbor, Washington was the 

recipient of the Tulalip Tribes Charitable Contribution.  We received your generous donation just 

as Covid19 had started to devastate our communities.  Due to being unable to put on our annual 

fundraiser, this donation could not have come at a better time.  Because of your generosity we 

were able to achieve many milestones that may not have been possible without your charitable 

contribution. 

In June of 2020 we celebrated our first anniversary of the opening of Jake’s House.  Jake’s 

House is a men’s house dedicated to changing the lives of those who want to escape a life of 

addiction, incarceration and homelessness.  Through our 1-year, 3-phase program these men 

learn the tools and life skills to move onto live successful lives outside of addiction.  Many 

challenges arose from 2020, but with the challenges came much success. 

Five of our residents completed and graduated our program.  Two of these men have chosen to 

remain at Jake’s House and take on the role of in-house leadership, while three have moved out 

on their own, but continue to stay in touch.  
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Six of the men obtained driver’s licenses and one was able to complete his GED.  Most notably, 

all of our residents are either employed or full time 

college students.  

 Through empowerment and education we continue 

to build leaders at Jake’s House.  Thank you again 

for ​your generosity, without it these 

accomplishments would not have been possible. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Christina Bowling  

Founder and Director of Mighty to Save Ministries 
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